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Invitation
Dear Mr Serhiy Hrechaniuk,

| am honoured to continue the active and successful cooperation between our countries and would be
delighted to invite your prison service to take part in the training program.

We would like to invite you to Estonia for a study program from September 3 to October 2, 2024. We
would like up to 10 prison officers to participate in the study program.
The list of the invited is as follows:

Full name as in the foreign passport Series and number of the foreign passport
BABMY/ BABYCH FX108114
AHHA/ ANNA
NOXO4YH/ POKHODUN FE933768
BANEHTWH/ VALENTYN
TPABAPYYK/ HRABARCHUK FT054358
JMOOAMWIIA/ LUIDMYLA
MAPUHEHKO/ MARYNENKO FP437763
FOPI/ YURII
BEOHOAPYYK/ BONDARCHUK GG832532
OMUTPO/ DMYTRO
3NMOBYEHKO/ZYMOVCHENKO FJ921398
ONEKCAHOP/ OLEKSANDR
CABYYK/ SAVCHUK GD599453
IoniA/ YULIIA
YyX/ CHUKH FN234128
AHLPIA/ ANDRII
OHIMPOB/ DNIPROV FF219972
AHLIPIA/ ANDRI
HECTEPEHKO/ NESTERENKO FE548791
B'AYECNAB/ VIACHESLAV '

We will be pleased to cover the expenses of your delegation for travel and accommodations during
your stay in Estonia.
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We look forward to seeing you in Estonia in September. If you have any questions regarding the visit
and the program, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Meribel Moldau by e-mail
meribel.moldau@just.ee.

Yours sincerely,

Rait Kuuse
Deputy Secretary General on Prisons Department
Ministry of Justice



